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12th October 2017
Dear Parent/Carers
Harry Potter: A History of Magic – Workshop at The British Library 

Tuesday 28th November 2017
Students will unveil rare books, manuscripts and magical objects from the British Library’s collection, capturing the traditions of folklore and magic which are at the heart of the Harry Potter stories. Marvel at original drafts and drawings by J.K. Rowling and illustrator Jim Kay, both on display for the first time.  See the gargantuan 16th–century Ripley Scroll that explains how to create a Philosopher’s Stone. Gaze at Sirius in the night sky as imagined by medieval astronomers. Encounter hand-coloured pictures of dragons, unicorns and a phoenix rising from the flames.

Celebrate the 20th anniversary of the publication of Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone with this extraordinary new addition to J.K. Rowling’s Wizarding World. In partnership with Bloomsbury

The LRC is pleased to announce a trip to take part in a British Library workshop celebrating the 20th anniversary of Harry Potter. This is a reward trip offered by the LRC. Your daughter has achieved particularly well in Accelerated Reader this term.  Attending this workshop will develop her ability to critically evaluate, and enhance her knowledge and understanding of reading.

Students will leave school on Tuesday 28th November at 11.00 and travel as a group using public transport to get to The British Museum.  The workshop runs for 1 hrs 30 mins.  Students will then return to Carshalton Station for approximately 16.00. 
There is no cost for the workshop and travel for the visit is also free. 
Please complete and return the attached reply slip.  Replies must be received before Friday 3rd November 2017.  This trip will be offered on a first come first served basis. 
Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, attendance and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your daughter’s attendance or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to participate. 

Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to obey the instructions and advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on syoung1@suttonmail.org if you have any questions regarding this workshop.
Thank you for your continuing support of the LRC
Yours faithfully
Mrs S Young
LRC Manager
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Reply slip: Please return to Mrs Young by Friday 3rd November 2017
Harry Potter: A History of Magic – Workshop at The British Library 

Tuesday 28th November 2017

Student’s Name: .........................................................  Tutor Group: ......................

Please tick the appropriate boxes:

I would like my daughter to participate in the above workshop. I am aware of the travel details for the visit.
I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to allow my daughter to participate in the visit. 

I will arrange to collect my daughter from Carshalton Rail Station after the workshop.
My daughter can make her own way home from Carshalton Railway Station after the workshop.

I will ensure my daughter has packed drink/snacks with her for the visit as necessary 
My daughter is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided from the canteen on the day. 

Signed: ......................................... (Parent/Carer)       Date: .............................

Print Name: ..............................................................................

Emergency contact number …………………………………...... 

Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including any medication........................................................................
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